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From: Anne-Marie Sutch-Stabio [asutch@telecomgroup.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 11:47 AM

To:
Cc:

Dodson, Jan
Data Center - PSC

Subject: RE: Missouri Public Service Commission - Notification of Order or Notice Issued

Dear Ms. Dodson,

In response to question 4A (page 3) of the TO-2011-0047 Order Opening An Investigation Into The
Quality Of Wireline Telecommunications Services In Missouri

attachment, Ren-tel Communications, Inc., TriArch Marketing Inc., and All American Telecom, Inc.
do not own or maintain telecommunications facilities in Missouri. Please confirm receipt of our
survey response and that no further action is required.

Best Regards,
Anne-Marie

Anne-Marie Sutch-Stabio, Ed.D.

Regulatory Associate

Associated Telecommunications Management Services, LLC
6905 N. Wickham Road

Suite 403

Melbourne, FL 32940

Phone: 321-373-4287

Facsimile: 321-275-4877

Email: asutch@telecomgroup.com

This electronic mail message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This message, together with any
attachment, may contain Telecom Group, LLC confidential and privileged information. The recipient is hereby put on notice to treat the
information as confidential and privileged and to not disclose or use the information except as authorized by Telecom Group LLC. Any
unauthorized review, printing, retention, copying, disclosure, distribution, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action
in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this message in error,
please immediately contact the sender by reply email and delete all copies of the material from any computer. Thank you for your cooperation

From: Dodson, Jan [mailto:jan.dodson@psc.mo.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 3:32 PM

Cc: Data Center - PSC

Subject: Missouri Public Service Commission - Notification of Order or Notice Issued

TO-2011-0047 Order Opening An Investigation Into The Quality Of Wireline

9/8/2010
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Telecommunications Services In Missouri

ATTENTION:

The attached Order or Notice has been issued by the Missouri Public Service Commission. This e-mail
notification is being sent in lieu of a paper notification.

Please contact the Missouri Public Service Commission Data Center at datacenter-psc@psc.mo.gov if you
have questions.

9/8/2010





